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EAGLE BANNER 
 

No 

 

 April 2, 2025 

 IMPORTAN T DATES 
         
   Wed. April 2 
    - All School Chapel 
   - Grilled Ham & Cheese 
   - Color Walk Paperwork Due 
   - Butter Braids Order Forms Due 
 
  Thurs. April 3 
   - Popcorn Chicken Bowl 
   - 8th Grade PM Departs for DC 
    
   Fri. April 4 
   - Sloppy Joes 
   - School Color Day 
        
  Mon. April 7 
  - Hamburger 
  - Forward Exam Administration  
     Week, Grades 3, 4, & 8 
   -Can collection week 
   -Sever Weather Awareness Week 
 
  Tue. April 8 
  - Hot Dog Tuesday 
  - T-Shirt Tuesday 
  - $2.00 PTL PJ Day 
 
   Wed. April 9 
   -Chapel Services 
   - Salisbury Steak  
 
  Looking Ahead…. 

  

Open School Board Meeting 
April 14th , 6 p.m.  

in Faith Fellowship Hall 
 

PTL Meeting & Bike Rodeo 
April 15,2025 

4:30 p.m. 

 
Butter Braid Pick up 

April 15, 2025 

 4 -5:45 p.m. 

ARE YOU VALUABLE?  

Yes! We can say with certainty, “I AM VALUABLE”. Scripture tells us that 
God, our Creator, says, “You did not choose me, but I chose you to go and 
bear fruit – fruit that will last. “                        ~ John 15:16  

This month our Friendzy unit focuses on this truth. Our goal in this unit is 
that students would recognize their value and strengths and identify the 
value and strengths of others.  

Before we even knew about Jesus, He loved each one of us. We were 
created in the image of God. Students will learn in this unit that he gave 
each of us unique characteristics so that we are able to fulfill a special 
purpose God has for our life. As students learn to recognize their value to 
our world and the Lord, they will be able to more fully recognize the value 
of others as God’s unique creation.  

                                      

                                           
                                                                            

 COME WORSHIP WITH US!  
Join friends and family from school at 
one of the worship services to 
celebrate the 4th Sunday in Lent. 
 
Lenten Servies: 
Wednesday, 4/2 @ Holy Cross - 4 p.m. 
Wednesday, 4/2 @ Faith 7 p.m.  
Lenten supper @ Faith starts at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Saturday, 4/5 @ Faith – 4 p.m. 
Sunday, 4/6 @ Faith – 9:00 a.m. 
Sunday, 4/6 @ Holy Cross –10:00 a.m. 
 

SET APART TO SERVE..BUT WHO? 
The Concordia School Board is 
presently interviewing for the 
position of 6th grade 
homeroom/middle school language 
arts teacher. We are confident that 
he has set someone apart for this 
position of service. Do you know 
someone who has the unique gifts to 
teach middle school students and 
has expertise or the skill set to teach 
Literature, English, and Spelling? 
Please send them to us! 

mailto:office@concordialutheranschool.net
http://www.concordialutheranschool.net/


 
  

VOLUNTEER NEEDED  
We are looking for a parent to assist us in replacing the 
rope for the flags that fly on our pole outside of the 
entry. The rope is here but needs some strategic knots 
that follow the layout of the old rope (which we still 
have). We also need help with hanging it on our pole. 
This is no small feat and will likely require a lift. 
Contact Mrs. Klein if you can help. Thank you! 

OPEN SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 
Parents are welcome to attend this information al 
meeting led by the Board, on Monday, April 14 at 6 
p.m. in the Fellowship Hall at Faith.  

THIRD QUARTER AWARDS 
Perfect Church Attendance:  Doak Schaefer, Leia 
Cottingham-Peterson, Luciana Jaramillo, George 
Schaefer, Louis Stephenson, Ezra Wolfe, Sophina 
Jaramillo, Josiah Byrd, Liam Cottingham, Brayden 
LaRose, Abigail Chandler, Janiylah Daniels, Ezekiel 
Jaramillo, Laura Chen, Jonah McNeal, Hannah Naatz, 
Phoenix Wolfe, Levi Cottingham-Odders, Landon 
Lancaster, Journey McNeal, Molly Silich, Norah Naatz, 
Sydnee Burns, Frankie Tempesta, Emilie Barnett, 
Lenox Barron, Jayden Cruz 
 
Perfect School Attendance:  Rohan Crossett, Owen 
Konicek, Merida Mason, Leia Cottingham-Peterson, 
Silas Crouse, Patrick Krieger, Ezra Wolfe, Ma’Lani 
Lockwood, Sophina Jaramillo, Kora Egbert, Maria 
DeLeon, Liam Cottingham, Amirah Fliess-Geraghty, 
Penelope Kleimola, Mateo Rivera, Abigail Chandler, 
Finn O’Connor, Rylee Stout, Evalynn Demmitt, Alianna 
Lang, Sophia Morrison, Laderrius Watts, Cassidy 
Ivanoski, Raelyn Malvasio, Hannah Naatz, Brody 
Andes, Madelyn Bullinger, Levi Cottingham-Odders, 
Ramina Fliess, Deacon Jacob, Weston Janis, Journey 
McNeal, Peyton Runge, Lilyana Lang, Larissa Watts, 
Brayden Woodley, Sydnee Burns, Ella Miller, Isabella 
Rios, Timothy Robinson, Eliseo Velasquez, Jaivion 
Bridges, Payton Shaw 
 
Honor Roll 3.25-3.74 : Abel Baganz, Ashley Biesanz, 
Jonathan Calverley, Matias Cruz, Andee Koll, Lux 
Krenzke, Jonah McNeal, Aria Meyers, Isabelle 
Molinaro, Sophia Sprangers, Mackenzie Thom, 
Phoenix Wolfe, Madelyn Bullinger, Avinaaz Gill, Jacob 
Koll, Zachary Kosterman, Madelynn Mason, Journey 
McNeal, Gabriella Sprangers, Amariana Stephens, 
Arielle Vasey, Liliana Braun, Kenadie Cacciotti, Abigail 
Harmann, Lilyana Lang, Josette Lisowski, Sophia 
Rodriguez, Weston Sadowski, Gracelyn Silich, 
Brayden Woodley, Jonathan Blanchard, Aaryn Brown, 
Jaivion Bridges, Quinten Lisowski, Kade Saldana, 
Kerrington Samuels, Autumn Smith, Ryan Ujcich Jr. 

 
Principal’s List 3.75+:  Spencer Hultman, Sienna 
Lisowski, Hannah Naatz, Bo Rosenbaum, Brody 
Andes, Deacon Jacob, Annabelle Andersen, Norah 
Naatz, Livia Bissett, William Cihler, Audrey Foulk, Ella 
Miller, Adrian Stephens, Frankie Tempesta, Eliseo 
Velasquez, Jayden Cruz, Dylan Sadowski, Mason 
Usher 

FORWARD EXAMS CONTINUE NEXT WEEK ☺ 
Information on this important statewide assessment 
went home last week. Administration will be held for 
students in grades 3 – 8 from April 7th – 11th, including 
make up tests for students as needed. Your child’s 
attendance is critical. Please avoid making any 
appointments during this timeframe. Contact your 
child’s teacher with any questions you may have on 
the schedule or the assessment. 

STARS AWARD RECIPIENTS 
The following students have demonstrated 
outstanding Christian character and have been 
recognized as such during our all-school chapel today: 
Lucas Rivera, Jaz Ortiz, Lanai Galvan, Jeffrey 
Rodriguez, Ava Fitch, Erik Konicek, Colton 
Cacciotti, Janiylah Daniles, Lilliana Janis, Ashley 
Biesanz, Raelyn Malvasio, Avinaaz Gill, Zach 
Kosterman, Lily Braun, Mehki Oviedo, Corbin 
Malkasian, and Dylan Sadowski. Thank you for letting 
the light of Christ shine brightly through you! 

GOING ABOVE & BEYOND  
The area of academic emphasis for the month of 
February was Reading.  The following students, thus 
far, are to be commended for going above and beyond: 
Evelyn Fletcher, Izaac Zavala, Jess Rodriquez, 
Kahmani Cottingham, Nayomi Munoz and Ma’Lani 
Lockwood. 
The area of academic emphasis for the month of 
March was Math.  The following students, thus far, are 
to be commended for going above and beyond: 
Leil Eaton, Brayen DeMarco, ZariAnna Morrison, and 
Emma Holst 
 
April’s challenge is to go “above & beyond” in Social 
Studies. Your teacher will share (or has provided) 
information on how your child can do this. Go for it! 

LOST AND FOUND ITEMS 
Is your child(ren) missing items such as clothes, hats, 
shoes, jackets, and other miscellaneous items. 
Please look at Mrs. Sadowski’s post on DOJO. These 
items are piling up. If they are not claimed by the end 
of day on Thursday, we will be donating these items to 
a local thrift shop. Thank you for your assistance. 

 



 
SPRING CRAFT FAIR & BAKE SALE 
The Christian Service League of Faith Lutheran Church 
will be hosting their annual Spring Craft Fair & Bake 
Sale on Saturday, April 12th from 9am – 2pm, 8500 
Durand Avenue, Sturtevant, in the school gymnasium. 
There will be a bake sale, book counter booth and our 
own church crafts in addition to other paid 
crafters/vendors. 

POSITIVE OFFICE REFFERALS 
Congratulations to the following students recently 
recognized: Jayden Cruz, Rhett Kinsley, Amirah 
Fliess-Geraghty, Carter Monroe, and Lily Braun for 
letting their lights shine for Jesus and his people. We 
are so proud of your accomplishment! 

SUMMER SKILLS BOOKS 
Our teachers and students have been working hard 
this school year to prepare for moving up. To help 
prevent the “summer slide” please consider ordering 
a summer skills book in your child’s current grade 
level. The extra practice over the summer will help 
build on what they have been studying over the course 
of the school year.  Order forms are going home today 
for Summer Skills Books (various subject areas) at 
$19.00 each. Please consider taking advantage of this 
opportunity. 

APRIL APPLICATIONS FOR VOUCHERS 
Please let your friends know that a limited number of 
seats remain. The time to apply is now.  The current open 
application period will run from April 1st -  April 21st.  
Application can be made by going to 
www.dpi.wi.gov/choice. After applying online, residency 
documentation must be brought to the school office (new 
& continuing students) along with income documentation 
(new students only).  Assistance with applying is available 
by appointment – simply call the office.  

PTL THANKS YOU 
Thank you to all the families who participated in the 
Texas Roadhouse Fundraiser on February 24th, 
$115.40 was raised. Thank you also to those families 
who participated in the Noodles Fundraiser on  
March 25th,  $95.98 was raised. The money raised 
will be used to help fund classroom needs and field 
trips. Thank you for your support!! 

PTL SAVE THE DATES! 
Please save the following dates for future Dine and 
Donate opportunities to help support our PTL. All 
funds raised go to supply classroom needs and defray 
the cost of busing for field trips. 
Panera: 
Wednesday, April 16, 2025; 4 – 8 p.m. 
 

Chipotle: 
Tuesday, May 13, 2025; 4 – 8 p.m. 

KEEPING OUR FAMILIES IN PRAYER  
As part of our family, you are in our thoughts and 
prayers. We will be including you in our prayers 
throughout the year, here in school and at our 
churches. Please join us in lifting up the following 
families and their children, along with members of our 
staff, in your prayers: Rosenbaum (Bo), Runge 
(Peyton), Sadowski (Dylan, Weston), Saldana 
(Kade), Samuels (Kerrington), Miss Rowley (8th 
Grade Aide), Mrs. Russo (3rd Grade Techer), and Mrs. 
Sadowski (Office Assistant).  

CHAPEL OFFERINGS 
“Gym Floor Fund” is our chapel offering project 
for the months of March and April. Our chapel 
offerings this week were $109.00 bringing our grand 
total to $391.00. Our goal for this project is $1000.00 
let’s see if we can meet and exceed our goal! Thank 
you for generosity and supporting this at 
home project!  

TODAY’S VERSE TO REMEMBER 
“For God so love the world that he gave his only son, 
that whoever believes in him should not perish but 
have eternal life” 

                                                       ~ John 3:16 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
“If we did all the things we are capable of dong we 
would literally astound ourselves.” 
      ~ Thomas Alva Edison 

 
Our Mission at Concordia: Bringing Christ and 
excellence in academics to our children for life and 
forever.  
 
ATHLETICS NEWS & NOTES 
 
IT’S TRACK TIME! Students interested in participating 
in track are encouraged to complete the Track 
Registration Form attached to the newsletter turn it in 
to the office. Practices will begin on Mondays and 
Thursday from 4 – 5:15 p.m. as soon as we can add 
one additional helper! Please contact Mrs. Holst.  
 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU! 

 
RYS and Racine Lutheran are proud to sponsor flag 
football teams again this spring. Please go to the link 
below to sign up to play for the Crusaders this spring. 
We will practice 1 time during the week with games on 
Saturday.  
 
Please contact Nick Gasau if you have any questions. 
(262) 488 3061 


